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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Students in our class now have a very unique opportunity.  They will be able to receive a school-monitored e-mail address at no charge.  This e-mail address, issued through the website gaggle.net, is a highly secure student e-mail address and will allow students to e-mail work, participate in class discussion, and contact the teacher privately.  Email has become a critical part of life in business, government, and education; this system will encourage students to practice the vital skill of communicating via e-mail with classmates and the teacher.  Students will also have access to monitored discussion boards and monitored chat rooms through which they can give and receive help on assignments.
Gaggle.net has many features that help to make your student secure.  Students will not be able to send e-mail to other students outside of Sample School.  The e-mail addresses have excellent spam control as well as the strongest anti-pornography filter commercially available.  Teachers have the ability to monitor e-mail and will be able to correct problems with language as the problems arise.

Please read the following statements and check the appropriate line:

_____
My student has permission to receive a gaggle.net account.  We understand that the account will be monitored by the Osceola County School District and that the student is accountable for his or her actions when using the gaggle.net system.

_____
My student does not have permission to receive a gaggle.net account.

______________________________

______________________________

              Student Signature




      Parent Signature

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Mark Hall at 555-1212, extension 1234.

Ms. LeBlanc, Basket Weaving Instructor
For Teacher Use Only

User Name Assigned:   _______________________________  Activation Date:  __________________

